OASIS PKI Technical Committee Conference Call 

February 28, 2003 

Participants

Terry Leahy, Wells Fargo Services Co.  (Chairman of the OASIS PKI Technical Committee)

John Sabo, Computer Associates (Vice-Chairman of the OASIS PKI Technical Committee)

Peter Doyle, Baltimore Technologies (Member PKI MS Steering Committee)

Alex Deacon, Verisign

Steve Hanna, Sun Microsystems

Michaila McBean, Canadian Payments Association

Ann Terwilliger, VISA International

Krishna Yellepeddy, IBM

June Leung, FUNDSERV

Sharon Boeyen, Entrust

Frank Siebenlist, Argonne Laboratories

John Messing, ABA Electronic Filing Committee and OASIS Legal XML eNotary committee

Minutes of January 10, 2003 Meeting

Terry Leahy invited corrections to the minutes of the PKI-TC January 10 2003 meeting. 

Three spelling corrections were noted:  Michaila McBean, Krishna Yellepeddy, Sharon Boeyen.  With these corrections, the minutes were adopted unanimously.  However, per OASIS rules, a quorum was not present for this vote. Terry Leahy will take steps to have the draft minutes posted on Web site with corrections noted above.

PKI TC Charter

Terry Leahy reviewed charter and in particular section 2, “Statement of Purposes” and invited discussion from call participants.

Steve Hanna moved for charter acceptance and accepted by Peter Doyle.  Those on the call voted unanimously to adopt the Charter.  However, as a quorum was not present, it will be necessary to vote again when a quorum is present.  To ensure a quorum is available to vote on the Charter, it was agreed that a teleconference would be arranged during the face-to-face member’s meeting so that members can act upon this and other issues requiring a vote.  

Technical Committee Membership List

Steve Hanna agreed to maintain the list of voting and prospective members.  He will coordinate with Terry Jeff Stapleton regarding postings to the Web site and 

PKI TC Meeting, Islandia New York, March 25-27 2003

In discussion, several members noted that it would be difficult to justify participation in New York without having agreed upon agenda and details as to presentations and proposed work items for TC consideration.  Several members would not find the ‘plenary sessions” useful if they were essentially discussions about PKI…more useful would be discussions of proposed work items.  To address this issue, scaling back plenary speakers and refocusing the plenary presentations on PKI technical issues, standards, interoperability, and use of PKI, as well as key problems of business in terms of possible work items would make the meeting more valuable to members.  It was requested work items (underway and proposed) from PKI Forum be sent to TC members week of March 3 as a catalyst for developing a sub set of items we can consider and serve also as a way to expose new project proposals from members.  This subset would then serve as a basis for developing an agenda allowing development of specific TC project proposals.

March Meeting Attendance and Work Item Proposals

Members should contact John Sabo via email (john.t.sabo@ca.com) to indicate their plans to attend the meeting March 25-27 and, if they are not able to attend in person, their availability to join by teleconference on either March 26 or March 27 for purposes of voting on the charter and other issues requiring a quorum of members.  

 [Notes prepared by John Sabo (john.t.sabo@ca.com)]
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